
Cheryl  Burke  and  Maksim
Chmerkovskiy: Not Dating

Dancing with the
Stars castmates Cheryl Burke and Maksim Chmerkovskiy are at
the center of many relationship rumors, nearly all of which
are not true, reports People.  The rumors surrounding the two
good friends heightened recently after Burke’s wild birthday
celebration  at  Palazzo  Las  Vegas’s  Azure  Luxury  Pool.  
However, Burke adamantly denies the rumors.  “We have a good
time,” said Burke.  “We’ve known each other since we were
kids.  We have that brother and sister relationship.”

How do you know if he can be more than a friend?

Cupid’s Advice:

Making the jump from ‘just friends’ to ‘more than friends’ is
difficult, even without the added burden of confusion.  Here
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are a few ways to tell if your friend could be a potential
mate:

1. Personal contact: Hugging your friends when greeting him
and bidding him goodbye is commonplace, but more frequent
contact may not be.  If he’s particularly ‘touchy-feely’, it
may be because he has feelings for you.

2. You think about him: If you find yourself thinking about
your ‘friend’ more frequently than your other friends, then
you probably have some feelings for him.  Try to find a subtle
way of finding out how he feels about you.

3. Ask him out: While indirect flirting may eventually serve
its purpose, honesty really is the best policy.  Be upright
and  forthcoming  about  your  feelings  for  him,  and  ask  him
straight out if he feels the same way.

Have you ever had feelings for a friend?  Share a comment
below!

Hayden  Panettiere  Is  Dating
NFL Player Scotty McKnight
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Looks like Hayden
Panettiere has a thing for athletes.  Just a month after
ending things with heavyweight champion Wladimir Klitschko,
Panettiere is reportedly dating NFL player Scotty McKnight,
according to UsMagazine.com. After mistakenly being linked to
McKnight’s pal and fellow footballer Mark Sanchez, Panettiere,
21 said, “I’m a huge Jets fan and became very good friends
with Mark and his buddies, I’ve always been that girl who has
a lot of dude friends. I’m into sports so we have a lot in
common.”

What characteristics of an athlete make a great partner?

Cupids Advice:

Hayden Panettiere isn’t the only starlet who seems to have a
thing for athletes. Maybe Hollywood is onto something! Cupid
has some characteristics that make an athlete a great partner:

1. Energetic: Athletes are usually full of energy, which makes
them a lot of fun to hang out with. This way, they’ll want to
go out and do things rather than just sit on the couch all
night.

2. Enthusiastic: Sporty guys are always up for a challenge and
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want to try new things. He’ll always keep you on your toes.

3. Respectful: Athletes respect their bodies by doing their
best to be healthy, whether it’s by working out or eating
healthy. He’ll probably be a good influence on your health,
too.

What characteristics of athletes do you think make them great
partners? Share your thoughts below.

‘The Bachelorette’ Season 7,
Episode 4 Preview: Let Your
Chest Do the Talking!

By  Jennifer
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Harrington

Between  William’s  unexpected  “roast”  and  Bentley’s  early
departure on Monday’s episode, it’s been a rocky road for
Ashley Hebert.  If you’re ready for some fun in the sun and
more of the bubbly dental student we’ve grown to know, you’re
in luck!  As you’ll see in the “Shirtless Sneak Peek” below,
the gang is in Phuket, Thailand and Ashley is treated to hot
tub time with Nick – and we’re in store for some serious eye
candy!  Up until this point, we haven’t gotten to know Nick
very  well,  but  the  preview  promises  that  this  trainer’s
physique is Adonis-like, and the other bachelors encourage him
to “let your chest do the talking”!  Will Nick’s washboard abs
help distract Ashley from her recent heartache?  We all know
our bachelorette is looking for a man of substance – is there
more to Nick than his chiseled physique?

Watch the latest installment of Ashley’s love story on Monday,
June 13 at 8PM Eastern/7PM Central.  While you’re watching,
let  us  know  if  you  have  questions  for  our  resident
Bachelorette expert, Jesse Csincsak – we’re so pleased to have
him on board giving his insider perspective about season 7 of
ABC’s The Bachelorette.  We’ll be back on Tuesday, sharing
both an episode recap and scoop from Jesse!

 

‘Bachelor Pad 2’ Cast Is Full
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of Feuding Exes

In  order  to
create reality show drama of epic proportions, the cast of
the Bachelor Pad 2 includes exes who are anything, but on good
terms, such as Jake Pavelka and Vienna Girardi.  So much for a
relaxing summer!  Pavelka will be spending it watching his ex
get chummy with her current boyfriend, Kasey Kahl.  According
to  Associated  Content,  reality  villains  Justin  Rego  and
Michelle Money have also joined this very turbulent cast.

How can you handle seeing your ex with someone new?

Cupid’s Advice:

Seeing your ex with someone new is never easy, but it’s a
reality you’ll probably have to face in life.  Your best
course of action is to accept it and move on:

1. Look the other way: Believe it or not, there are more
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important things going on around you than who your ex is
dating.  Find something else to focus your energy on.

2. Try online dating: If your ex has moved on, chances are
that you should, too.  If you can’t find any suitable dating
choices in your current social circles, look online.

3. Be happy for them: Even though it didn’t work out between
you and your ex, it’s no reason to hate him or her.  Be the
bigger person and be happy for him or her instead.

On a scale of 1 to 10, how painful is it to see your ex with
someone else? Share your thoughts below.

Kate Gosselin Says She Wants
An Older Man
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Kate Gosselin may
have finally found peace with her estranged ex, Jon Gosselin. 
The star of Kate Plus 8 told People, “It’s just naturally
gotten more peaceful, which is good.”  While Kate, 36, said
she’s not dating at the moment, she already has a checklist
for her future mate.  “I want somebody who is older, at least
in their 40s.  I can’t be bothered with these little boys.” 
She  added,  “I  want  someone  who  is  strong  and  smart  and
driven.  I think those are the best qualities.”

What are the benefits of dating an older man?

Cupid’s Advice:

They say age is nothing but a number, but sometimes there are
advantages to being with someone older.  Cupid has some ideas
on why you should consider dating outside your age bracket:

1. Maturity: With age comes wisdom, and if you’re sick of
dating people with the maturity level of a five-year-old, try
going out with someone older.

2. Stability: Older people often have a more stable financial
situation and are looking to settle down.  If you’re looking
for something permanent and secure, having an older partner
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may be perfect for you.

3. Children: If you have children like Kate Gosselin does and
are looking for someone strong and reliable to be in your
children’s lives, being with someone older might be a good
idea.

Would you date someone significantly older than you? Share
your comments below.

Kim  Kardashian  Sends  Public
Statement  to  Crush  Cheating
Rumors

At
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CupidsPulse.com,  we  love  when  celebrities  set  the  record
straight about their love lives.  We’ve been seeing this more
and more, and the Kardashians are no exception.  Khloe made a
public apology about her nip slip on Fox and Friends, and now
Kim took charge and crushed In Touch Weekly’s false cheating
rumors.  Good thing Kris Humphries has nothing to worry about
– his fiancée is a fighter!  Or is this simply fodder and PR
for the season premiere of Keeping Up With The Kardashians on
Sunday, June 12? Regardless, we’ll be watching.

Here’s the statement that was sent to us yesterday:

“I knew when I got engaged that rumors and false stories were
going to start, but this is RIDICULOUS!!!!  In Touch Magazine
are claiming that I had a five-month secret relationship with
this guy… a guy I’ve never met, spoken to, texted, called or
even heard of!

“This guy should be ashamed of himself.  Calling up a magazine
and making up an entirely fake story in a sad attempt to ruin
my relationship!?!?!  It’s just shameful and this guy should
feel ashamed and humiliated.  Is this your pathetic attempt
for attention?  I’ll be damned if anyone, especially some
loser I’ve never even met, is going to try to come between
Kris and I.  My friend Lauren London has never even met this
guy, so to say she was the one who set us up is totally
untrue.  I find it so sad that a magazine will take the word
of a stranger and try to pass their story off as true.  And
what’s  even  more  odd  is  that  this  guy  would  carry  on  a
“relationship,” yet never speak on the phone or see me in
person!  Makes no sense!

“The text messages the magazine claims I sent this guy are
pathetic.  ‘Why don’t you put in effort to try and make me
your girlfriend doll?”  I would never talk like that to a
guy.  They just threw in the word “doll” a few times and tried
to make it sound like me.  I talk like that to my girl



friends, not to my man.  It makes me sick to my stomach that
anyone can call up a magazine, tell an entirely fake story,
provide fake proof, and the magazine will go ahead and run it…
just to sell copies!!!  What a crazy world.

“I’ve said it before, and I’ll say it again… don’t believe
everything you read.  The tabloids and weekly magazines will
do ANYTHING to sell copies, and in this case they decided to
run a false story, knowing they had absolutely no proof that
it was real.  It’s disgusting, and I will be taking legal
action against In Touch magazine and Bret Lockett.”

New  Couple  Alert:  Jessica
Biel and Gerard Butler?
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Could  Jessica
Biel have found herself another man already?  The actress took
a  ride  on  the  back  of  Gerard  Butler’s  Harley  Davidson
motorcycle last Thursday, according to UsMagazine.com. The two
established a close friendship while filming Playing the Field
in  Louisiana  in  March.   Although  Butler’s  rep  reports,
“They’re just friends!,” an onlooker said Butler “was really
flirting with her” during a cast and crew bash at a local
eatery March 15.  Butler is known as a notorious ladies’ man
around Hollywood.

How do you know if your guy is a bad boy?

Cupid’s Advice:

Dating a bad boy isn’t a bad thing.  After all, they’re not
really bad.  They’re decent guys, just a bit more daring than
others.  So how do you know if your man is a bad boy?  Here
are some hints:

1.  Flings:  He’ll  tell  you  that  he’s  not  ready  for  a
relationship yet, but having a fling is completely fine with
him.

2. Just friends: You both might’ve expressed mutual feelings

http://www.usmagazine.com/celebritynews/news/pic-jessica-biel-rides-motorcycle-with-rumored-fling-gerard-butler-201166


and are currently dating.  However, he still introduces you as
his friend to other people.

3. Unreliable: You can’t always rely on him, and he makes last
minute plans with you.  There’s something to be said for
spontaneity!

Have you dated a bad boy? What was he like?  Share your
comment below.

Cameron  Diaz  and  Alex
Rodriguez: Still Together

They  haven’t
struck  out  yet.   New  York  Yankees’  third  baseman  Alex
Rodriguez is still together with Bad Teacher star Cameron Diaz
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despite rumors, according to UsMagazine.com. The duo stood
together, held hands and were affectionate during an MTV Movie
Awards after party in SoHo.  The night before, the couple went
out to the LA sports bar Goals to catch the NBA Finals game
together.

How do you keep rumors from ruining your relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

How you handle rumors can make or a break a relationship.
 Cupid has some tips on how to deal:

1. Hold strong: The best thing to do in a situation is to not
let things get under your skin, no matter how severe they are.
 Rumors are meant to hurt you, and by defying the odds, you
show those gossipers out there that they can’t affect you and
your relationship.

2. Preventative measures: Be careful who you talk to about
your relationship.  Sometimes it just takes one person to
misinterpret something to start a rumor.

3. Address the situation: The best thing to do as a couple is
to talk about each rumor that comes up and trust what your
partner is saying.  Without trust, the rumors will destroy you
as a couple.

How did you handle a big rumor as a couple?  Share your
experience below.
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Khloe  Kardashian:  Please
Excuse My Nip Slip…

Looks like one of
the Kardashian sisters are again at the center of attention. 
Khloe Kardashian had a wardrobe malfunction on Fox and Friends
while promoting the upcoming season of Keeping Up with the
Kardashians.  Going bra-less and wearing a sheer top, the
reality TV star showed a bit more skin than she intended to
during the interview.  Oops!

The View co-host Sherri Shepherd spoke with HollywoodLife.com
hours after Khloe’s nip slip and said, “When Khloe came on The
View them nipples were so hard I was like girl you want to
cover them?  And she was like, ‘no’.  I think Lamar Odom tells
his  wife  ‘I  want  to  see  you  …  I  want  to  see  a  little
headlights.’  Six minutes and nobody told her?”

If that’s true, we definitely wonder what her hubby had to say
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about  her  on-screen  embarrassment.   Although  she  doesn’t
regret  the  incident,  she  did  apologize  to  those  who  were
offended in a statement she released on her site yesterday,
highlighting  the  fact  that  she  admires  the  freeness  of
European women when it comes to their bodies.

Take a look at what Khloe had to say:

“As I’m sure you’ve all heard (or seen), I had a bit of a nip
slip this morning on Fox & Friends!  Whoops!!!  My stylist
Monica Rose DID tell me to wear a bra with that sheer top but
being the naughty girl that I am I disobeyed and went bra-
less.  I have a nipple obsession and personally love when
women show their nipples – perhaps I was a member of a nudist
colony in my last life.

“On a more serious note though, to those who I offended, I am
very sorry.  It truly was an accident, but I would be lying if
I said I thought this was a big deal.  I love how free
European women are when it comes to nudity – they embrace
their bodies and are proud of what God gave them.  I love that
mindset and way of life, which is why I am not embarrassed
about what happened this morning. We ALL have nipples!

“Monica of course had a little something to say about this…
head  over  to  monicarose.blogspot.com  to  hear  her
thoughts. I’ve also included more pics from outside of Fox &
Friends – click through the gallery to see � xoxoxo

“P.S.  I  am  wearing  a  Givenchy  Top,  a  Herve  Leger  skirt,
Christian Louboutin shoes, a Givenchy bag and Loren Jewels.”

Is a nip slip a relationship deal-breaker?  Let us know what
you think in a comment below!



Twilight’s  Nikki  Reed  and
Idol’s  Paul  McDonald  Are
Engaged

Breaking  Dawn
star  Nikki  Reed  and  former  American  Idol  contestant  Paul
McDonald  are  engaged  after  a  whirlwind  romance,  reports
People.  The pair hit it off after meeting in March, and have
been extremely  happy together since.  Reed showed off her
ring  at  the  MTV  Movie  Awards  on  Sunday,  where  she  told
reporters, “He’s the one.  I’ve never met anyone like him.
 I’ve never met anyone who has such a good solid heart and
comes from such a good solid family and is just a genuine
person. We have the exact same sense of humor.  I’ve never
laughed so much with anyone as I do with him.”

What are some things to be careful of in a whirlwind romance?
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Cupid’s Advice:

The  swept-off-your  feet  feeling  is  highly  coveted  in  a
relationship.  However, it’s important to step back every once
in an while.  Here are a few things to be careful of in a
whirlwind relationship:

1.  Taking  the  right  steps:  It’s  fine  to  have  a  quick
courtship, but make sure you are taking the right steps.  For
example, try giving your beau a key to your home or apartment
before moving in together.  Slowing down your relationship,
even a little bit, will pay off in the end.

2. Discussing your goals: While you may only be concerned with
your love for your partner, it’s important to discuss future
goals before taking the next big step.  If the two of you want
different things in life, your relationship may face struggles
down the road.

3. Setting boundaries: Make sure the relationship is moving at
a pace that’s comfortable for both of you.  Don’t allow your
partner to persuade you to take the next step if you don’t
feel ready.  Make sure that you know how far you are willing
to take the relationship, and stick to your convictions.

Have you had trouble in a whirlwind romance? Feel free to
comment below!

‘True  Grit’  Star  Hailee
Steinfield Worries Guys Date
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Her For Wrong Reason

Hailee Steinfeld,
who was nominated for an Oscar this year for her role in True
Grit, told People that despite her newfound fame, she’s not
dating right now.  The 14-year-old actress says she’s afraid
that boys will want to go out with her for the wrong reasons. 
“I feel like I can have crushes on guys, but I’m always
worried they may only feel a certain way because of who I
am.”  But Steinfeld says that she’s okay with being single. 
“I don’t feel like I need to be with anybody in that way right
now.  My guy friends are like my brothers.”

What are ways to tell your partner is dating you for the right
reasons?

Cupid’s Advice:

When you reach some kind of status, whether it be earning a
lot of money or becoming famous, sometimes people will ask you
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out for selfish reasons.  Cupid has some tips on how to spot
these types of people:

1. Beware of gold diggers: If you could never get a date
before and all of the sudden people from your past are coming
out of the woodwork, they may be interested in something other
than your personality.

2. Standing by you from the start: If your partner has been
there from the beginning: before you lost the weight, got the
great job, etc., then you know he or she is dating you for the
right reasons.

3. And until the end: On the other hand, if you go from riches
to rags and lose it all and your mate sticks by your side,
then you have yourself a keeper.

How did you find out your ex was dating you for the wrong
reasons? Share your comment below.

Mila  Kunis  and  Justin
Timberlake  Talk  Romance
Rumors
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Mila  Kunis  and
Justin Timberlake stirred up some controversy at the MTV Movie
Awards Sunday night when they decided to grope each other on
stage in order to drive home the point that they’re “just
friends”.  According to People, the two were addressing rumors
that they are romantically involved.  “Even though we’re in
the movie Friends With Benefits, Mila and I have never dated,”
Timberlake said.  Kunis said that she and Timberlake are more
like brother and sister than anything else.  Looks like there
isn’t love in the air for these two celebrities, but there’s
definitely a great friendship!

How do you prove you’re nothing more than friends?

Cupid’s Advice:

Dealing with supposed romance rumors isn’t easy, especially if
you’re just friends with the person in question.  Cupid has
some tips:

1. Be honest: Just be honest and tell your friends, family or
any one who may ask that you’re just friends nothing more.
 Sometimes it’s best to hear it straight from the person the
rumors are about.
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2. Go on dates: If you’re going on dates with other people, it
should squelch any romance rumors between you and your friend.
 If you’re serious about someone, your most certainly not
going out on dates with other people.

3. Act like brother and sister: When you two go out, joke
around like you’re brother and sister instead of lovers. This
will show everyone that you just have innocent fun together,
and it’s not anything more than that.

How did you prove that you were “just friends” with someone?
Share your experience below.

Piers  Morgan  and  Wife  Are
Expecting  First  Child
Together
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This just in: CNN
anchor Piers Morgan and his wife Celia Walden are expecting
their first child together, according to UsMagazine.com. “It’s
the  best  news  ever,”  said  a  source  close  to  the  couple.
Walden,  a  British  columnist,  is  approximately  four  months
along, according to the U.K.’s Daily Mail. For the America’s
Got Talent judge, this will be child number four, as he has
three sons from his first marriage.

How does your lifestyle change when you have your first child?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your child’s needs must come first, and it can be difficult to
navigate the changes that come as a result of that.  Here are
some suggestions:

1. Tone it down: Some things you’re used to doing may not be
fit to do around a child, so everything you and your partner
do is going to have to come into question.

2. Lack of sleep: Children require a lot of attention and
you’re going to have to sacrifice a lot of precious hours of
sleep early on.
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3.  Home improvement: The room that was going to become your
work-out room is going to have to become your baby’s bedroom.
Deal with it!

How did your lifestyle change when you had kids? Share your
experiences below.

Cupid  Exclusive:  Behind  the
Scenes  Opinions  from  Jesse
Csincsak

If  you  watched
season 7 of ABC’s The Bachelorette last night and it left you
feeling angry at Bentley, confused about William and sad about
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the show’s intentions, we may have just the fix you need.

Each  week,  CupidsPulse.com  will  bring  you  an  inside  look
behind the cameras as we gather opinions about the show from
season 4 Bachelorette winner, professional snowboarder and our
very own candid-commentator, Jesse Csincsak.  Jesse will be
with us exclusively each week to answer questions about the
show. If you have a question for Jesse, you can send it
straight to Cupid.  Here are his thoughts from last night’s
dramatic episode:

1. Why don’t the producers show Ashley footage of what Bentley
said?

If  the  producers  showed  Ashley  what  was  going  on,  that
wouldn’t make for good TV!  Television shows are all about
money.  The cast is expendable.  It’s sad, but that’s the
truth.

2. Jesse, do you think Chris Harrison should have told Ashley
the whole truth about Bentley during his pep talk?

Chris Harrison was playing the role of host.  He was mentally
escorting Ashley to her new relationship.  Chris gets paid to
be the host so he needs to do what he is being paid to do.

3. You said it was enough already with the mask when you spoke
on  the  Bachelorette  Beatdown.   Do  you  think  that  Jeff
revealing his face hurt his chances?  Maybe the expectation
was too high and it became a letdown?

Wearing the mask is playing a character.  For instance, Wes
Hayden played the musician and he backed it up by throwing his
bachelorette a concert.  Jeff wore the mask and kinda talked
it up, but when the big reveal came, he seemed to be shooting
duds.  So yes, I think the mask got him sent home in the long
run.

4. Why would the producers let Bentley go through with the



game he played?

Wouldn’t you say, the producers played Ashley just as much as
Bentley?

The producers totally played her and it’s sad that TV has come
to this.  This girl just wants to fall in love.  If you
couldn’t see that after last night’s episode, then you never
will.  I feel bad for her that she was put in that situation.

5. Why do you think Bentley used his daughter as an excuse to
go home?

Given he was so honest with the cameras, were you at all
surprised he didn’t reveal his true colors to Ashley?

Guys like Bentley are HUGE SISSYS in real life.  This guy
obviously has never had a good ol’ fashioned ass woopin’ or he
wouldn’t be treating women like this!

6. Bentley’s attitude has been horrible.  Last night, he said,
“This  is  fun  and  games  to  me,”  and  his  honesty  made  us
question  the  competitive  spirit  of  the  show.   How  many
bachelors/bachelorette contestants do you think stay just to
“win” and how many stay to “win love”?

For this question I will have to go to my panel on the
Bachelorette Beatdown from last week.  I think we all agreed
that out of every season there are two people on each show
that are there for the right reasons.

7. Did Ashley find out about Bentley prior to the show airing
or does she see the episode basically at the same time as all
of us?

I get to see the show one to two days early so I am sure
Ashley does as well.

8. Given what happened in this episode (the drama of the group
date, and Bentley’s decision to leave), do you think Ashley



will be able to recover and find a husband this season?

I would venture to say all this drama will lead into a way
bigger and better relationship.  That’s part of the fun of
watching!

You can catch Jesse tonight on RTVZone.com at 6 PM PST as he
hosts the first ever Bachelor/ette video recap with Ashley
Spivey, Marissa May, Natalie Getz, David Good, Wes Hayden,
Jesse Kovacs and Eliza Orlins from Survivor.  They will be
discussing King Tool (Bentley) and Jeff, aka, The Mask.  Tune
in – you don’t want to miss it!

Cameron  Diaz  Discusses  Her
Break-Up Style: Break Up And
Move On
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They say breaking
up is hard to do, but that certainly isn’t the case for ‘Bad
Teacher’ star Cameron Diaz.   Diaz told UK’s ‘News Of The
World’, “We break up, we move on,” in response to recent
reports that she split from baseball hottie A-Rod, according
to RadarOnline.   Diaz’s new movie ‘Bad Teacher’ in which she
plays a raunchy, go-for-broke educator is set for release June
24th, and her character in the movie isn’t far off from who
she is in real life. When Diaz appeared on Jimmy Kimmel in
February, she proclaimed, “I love porn” and told a British
newspaper that sex is her favorite sport. Seems like a break
up is the last thing the actress is concerned about!

 

 

What are some ways to quickly move on from a breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s not always easy to get over a break up, but Cupid has
some advice on how to quickly move on from a break up:

1. Just accept it and move on: Take a tip from Cameron Diaz

http://www.radaronline.com/exclusives/2011/06/cameron-diaz-sex-my-favorite-sport


and simply accept that people break up and move on. Clearly
it’s working for her!

2. Put it out of your mind: Distract yourself with work and
friends so that you don’t even think about your split.

3. Focus on yourself: Try a new activity, hit the gym or read
a book; focusing on yourself is the best way to get over a
break up while helping yourself feel empowered.

How did you quickly get over a break up and move on? Share
your thoughts below.

‘The Bachelorette’ Season 7,
Episode  3:  Bentley  Goes  In
For the Kill
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By  Jennifer
Harrington

It’s week 3 of ABC’s The Bachelorette and leading up to the
episode, we were promised that self-proclaimed front-runner
Bentley  would  become  the  biggest  villain  in  Bachelorette
history and bring heartbreak to Ashley.  In case you missed
out on the action, here’s what left our dentist in distress
questioning if the she’d ever find her Prince Charming:

The first date of the week was a one-on-one with Ben C., where
the duo learned a hip-hop dance and performed with a flash mob
in a park later that day!  Ashley seemed happy to “flash” with
this Louisiana lawyer and loved his dancing skills.  Though he
thought it was the “most ridiculous first date,” he was an
amazingly good sport about it.  Their afternoon ended with a
special performance by Far East Movement and the pair shared
their first kiss.  At dinner, Ben revealed his true romantic
colors, stating that he’s “always fantasized about a dream
love,” and Ashley couldn’t help but give him a rose!

Next, was the group date.  In the moments leading up to it,
was the moment we’ve all been (im)patiently waiting to see…the
unmasking of the long-lost brother of Zorro!  Unfortunately



for Ashley (and us), Jeff’s reveal fell flat.  He didn’t have
that unforgettable face that made you melt (like we all had
desperately hoped for).  With Jeff’s face finally revealed to
an unimpressed Ashley and his fellow contestants, the worst
idea  in  Bachelorette  history  for  a  group  date  began:  a
bachelor “roast” a la Comedy Central of the woman whose heart
they were trying to win.

Most men (wisely) played it safe, choosing to roast the other
guys in the house.  But William, the funniest contestant who
had a magical time with Ashley last week in Vegas, gave her
the most brutal roast of all.  William said he signed up for
the show when he thought the bachelorette would be Emily or
Chantal, and even made inappropriate remarks about Ashley’s
body.   Imagine  her  surprise!   His  comments  pierced  the
insecure bachelorette who was always concerned that the guys
were disappointed she was chosen for season 7.  Later, at a
subdued after-party, William apologized to Ashley and then
decided to leave – the damage was already done.  A vulnerable
Ashley turned to Bentley for comfort and their alone time
turned into a discussion about the warnings she’s heard. 
Though Bentley had the opportunity to tell Ashley the truth,
he denied the rumors and proclaimed he was on the “same page”
as her.

After her cozy time with this season’s bad boy, the group date
rose went to Ryan.  An outraged Bentley declared not getting
the rose justified his decision to “check out” of the journey
with Ashley.  While he packed his bags he said, “Ashley is
digging what I’m putting out, so I’m going in for the kill
now.”  Blaming his decision to go home on his young daughter
(though  we  all  know  he  hoped  the  Bachelorette  was  Emily
instead  of  “ugly  duckling”  Ashley),  Bentley  said  his
goodbyes.  Spending her final moments with Bentley crying,
it’s  obvious  how  quickly  and  deeply  her  feelings  had
developed.

Though  William’s  roast  and  Bentley’s  departure  were



understandably difficult, Ashley still had to navigate her
one-on-one date with JP.  They shared a quiet night at home
and JP did his best to reassure Ashley that she was amazing. 
JP was given a rose, and the couple shared a romantic kiss by
the fire, which Ashley declared was better than her kisses
with Bentley!

An emotionally drained Ashley decided to forego the cocktail
party.   Since  Ben  C.,  JP,  and  Ryan  were  all  safe,  the
remaining roses went to: Constantine, Mickey, Ben F., Blake,
Nick, Ames, Lucas, and (shockingly!) William.  Chris D. and
Jeff were sent home.  The closing minutes of the episode
included Jeff burning his mask, and a preview of next week’s
show in Thailand, where it looks like the guys have turned
against Ryan.

Before we give you next week’s preview clip, let us know what
you think: Do you think Ashley can recover losing Bentley?  Is
Bentley the biggest villain The Bachelorette has ever seen?

Scott  Disick  Questions
Kourtney  Kardashian’s
Interior Design Choices
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Kourtney
Kardashian’s latest obsession is redecorating her new home
that  she  shares  with  longtime  boyfriend,  Scott  Disick.  
However, according to People, Disick is a little creeped out
by  his  other  half’s  over  the  top  design  choices  and  her
uncanny love for checkered patterns. “Our house looks like
it’s out of Beetlejuice,” commented Scott Disick on their $1.7
Million home in Los Angeles.  So far, he’s gone along with
Kardashian’s unique decorating ideas. “If she’s into it, let
her have her fun,” he said. “I hang out in the garage.”

How do you compromise on design choices as a couple?

Cupid’s Advice:

Though a couple may be very much in love, they may also have
very different tastes when it comes to interior decorating. 
Considering how much time we spend at home, this could become
a serious issue in your relationship.  Cupid has some tips:

1. Go with it: In every relationship you have to pick your
battles.  If in the end, the decor really isn’t that big a
deal to you or is something you could get used to, it may not
be worth it to pick a fight, especially if designing makes

http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20498738,00.html


your partner happy.

2. Compromise: If one person chooses the sofa and the other
picks out the coffee table, both of you can be happy.

3. Get a man/woman cave: Establishing a part of the house that
is all your own can actually strengthen your relationship and
satisfy your decorating needs.

How did you compromise with your partner on design themes?
Share your experience below.

Blake  Lively  Says  Breakups
Are Never Dramatic For Her

According  to
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Blake Lively, things are OK between her and Gossip Girl costar
and  ex-beau  Penn  Badgley.   “Every  relationship  you  have,
you’re learning and growing and taking something from that,”
she said in the most recent Us Weekly. “So for me, it’s never
been too dramatic of a thing when something ends.”  She added
that she doesn’t let public opinion influence her decisions,
whether that means talk about her split from Badgley or her
European excursion with actor Leonardo DiCaprio.  “I have a
strong sense of myself,” Lively said. “That gives me a sense
of security, you know?  If I define myself by things that are
always  changing,  like  the  public’s  opinion,  or  what  I’m
wearing, or what job I’m doing, there’s no stability in that.”

How do you assure that your breakup is drama-free?

Cupid’s Advice:

Ending a relationship doesn’t always have to be messy, so
Cupid has a few suggestions to keep the drama-levels low:

1. Clean-cut: When it’s time to throw in the towel, it’s very
important that the two of you get some separation for a while.

2. Time heals all wounds: It’s extremely difficult to go from
a relationship to “staying friends.”  It’s best to give it
some time and then eventually try to be friends.

3. Independence Day: Similar to Blake Lively, it’s important
to  have  a  strong  foundation  of  self-confidence.   After  a
break-up, take some time for yourself and don’t go jumping
into another affair.

What is the best way to keep a breakup simple?  Tell Cupid
below.

http://www.usmagazine.com/moviestvmusic/news/blake-lively-opens-up-about-ex-penn-badgley-201116


Jennifer  Aniston  Introduces
New  Beau  Justin  Theroux  to
Pals

Things have been
heating  up  between  Jennifer  Aniston  and  her  new  man,
actor/screenwriter,  Justin  Theroux.   According  to  People,
 Aniston recently introduced her new love interest to her
nearest and dearest by throwing a small get-together attended
by some of the actress’ closest friends, including Chelsea
Handler and Courtney Cox.  According to a source close to the
couple, the introductions went famously and everyone seemed to
enjoy each other’s company.

What are some ways to introduce your new partner to your
friends?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Introducing your new partner to your friends and family is a
huge milestone in your relationship.  Here are some fun ways
to make an introduction:

1. Go out to eat: Everyone needs to eat, so meeting your
friends at a restaurant is an excellent way to introduce your
partner to the special people in your life.  Plus, you don’t
have to cook.

2. At a party: Whether you’re throwing a party or going to one
together, it’s always a great place to meet new people and
break the ice.

3. Surprise them: Showing up somewhere with your new partner
can be a pleasant surprise for your friends.

What  are  some  ways  you  have  gone  about  introducing  your
partner to your friends and family? Share below.

‘Teen Mom’ Maci Bookout Says
New  Beau  Is  Her  ‘Perfect
Lover’
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Teen  Mom  star
Maci Bookout may have had relationship problems in the past
with her baby daddy and ex-boyfriend Ryan Edwards, but things
seem to be looking up with her new beau, Kyle King.  According
to  UsMagazine.com,  Bookout  twetted,  “I  love  my  perfect
lover, Kyle King!” last Sunday.  Bookout gave birth to her
son, Bentley, 2, in October 2008.  She moved in with her then-
boyfriend Edwards, but bitter fights and drama led to her
moving back in with her parents in Chattanooga, Tennessee.
 Shortly after moving back, she became reacquainted with her
childhood pal, King … and love spawned from there!

What makes your man the “perfect lover”?

Cupid’s Advice:

There may not be an absolutely perfect lover, but some couples
mesh so well that it may seem that way.  Cupid has some ways
to know you’ve landed a good one:

1.  Butterflies:  If  your  stomach  churns  every  time  you’re
around him, and your mushy thoughts center around him when
he’s not there, it’s definitely a good sign.

2. Sweet gestures: Your man buys you flowers “just because”

http://www.usmagazine.com/momsbabies/news/teen-moms-maci-bookout-kyle-king-is-my-perfect-lover-2011305


and is thoughtful when it comes to things that count.

3. Chemistry: There’s definitely something to be said for
chemistry.  If it seems like he’s your other half and you’re a
better person when you’re around him, he might just be the
perfect guy for you!

What makes your beau the “perfect lover”? Share your thoughts
below.

Is  Hayden  Panettiere  Dating
NFL Star Mark Sanchez?

Hayden
Panettiere, who just ended her relationship with Ukrainian
heavyweight  champion  Wladimir  Klitschko,  might  be  on  the
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rebound with yet another professional athlete.  Less than two
weeks after the breakup, the Scream 4 star was spotted having
fun with New York Jets quarterback Mark Sanchez at an In-N-Out
Burger  in  Laguna  Hills,  California.  UsMagazine.com  reports
that Panettiere, 21, split from Klitschko, 35, after their
long-distance relationship proved too difficult.

What are some ways to tell if your relationship is a rebound
romance?

Cupid’s Advice:

Jumping into a new romance right after ending a long-term
relationship can be considered a rebound.  Cupid has some
questions you may want to ask yourself:

1. How much time has passed?: If you just broke up with
someone and are already seeing someone new, you’re probably in
a rebound relationship.  It’s important to realize that these
flings usually aren’t permanent.

2. Do you still have feelings for your ex?: So you’ve started
dating a new person, but everything they do reminds you of
your ex.  If this is the case, you might consider taking some
time alone to heal and move past the breakup.

3.  Is  the  new  romance  serious?:  After  ending  a  serious
relationship,  it’s  usually  difficult  to  feel  strongly  for
someone new right away.  So if you find that your feelings
aren’t nearly as intense for your new partner, maybe you’re
still on the rebound.

Do you think it’s a good idea to get into a new relationship
right after a breakup?  Share your comments below.

http://www.usmagazine.com/celebritynews/news/hayden-panettiere-rebounds-with-nfl-hunk-mark-sanchez-2011315


Molly  Sims  Is  Engaged  to
‘Love  and  Other  Drugs’
Producer

Love  is  in  the
air for actress and jewelry designer Molly Sims and new fiance
Scott Stuber.  Stuber, producer of the movie Love and Other
Drugs popped the question the weekend of May 20th, according
to People. Stuber even surprised Sims by flying her parents
into Los Angeles to celebrate the special occasion.  Sims, 38,
and Stuber, 42, had been together for a year and a half before
he popped the question.

How do you include your parents in your engagement?

Cupid’s Advice:

The marriage proposal is one of the most memorable moments of
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the engagement, and Molly Sims and Scott Stuber made that even
more special by including her parents.  Cupid has some ways to
do just that:

1. Invite them to the proposal: If you plan on proposing at a
romantic restaurant, why not have your parents sit at a table
across the way or somewhere secluded so that they can still
see your special moment without spoiling it.

2. Make them your first call: Before calling your best friend,
call your parents to share the good news with them.  They’ll
feel special that they were the first people to know about the
upcoming nuptials.

3. Ask for advice: Involve your parents by asking them to help
choose the ring and the right time and place to propose.
 It’ll make them feel special and important.

How did you include your parents in your proposal?  Share your
moment below.

‘Bachelorette’  Preview:
‘Heartbreak is Worse than Any
Illness’
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By  Jennifer
Harrington

The  drama  surrounding  self-proclaimed  “front-runner”  and
behind-the-scenes conniver Bentley has been building for more
than two weeks on the The Bachelorette.  As you’ll see in the
preview for Monday’s episode, this season’s bad boy may even
leave the show, bragging to the camera, “I don’t care about
Ashley.  I had the opportunity and I played everyone.”  We’re
about to witness an emotional breakdown, folks!  Especially
given Ashley’s confession that she “completely fell in love
with Bentley.”  Even host Chris Harrison commented about this
incident  on  his  blog,  saying,  “You  will  see  the  wheels
completely come off this ride for Ashley – so much so we came
very close to having to shut down production on our show.”

Tune in on Monday, June 6 at 8PM/7PM Central to watch one of
the most talked about Bachelorette episodes yet.  PS: We’ve
also heard through the grapevine that the masked man will
finally  be  unveiled  next  week!   While  we  countdown  until
Monday’s episode, let us know which guy you think will be
there to mend Ashley’s broken heart.  We’re guessing William
or Ryan P.!  If you miss the show, don’t worry – we will be
back on Tuesday for our episode recap!



 

Angelina  Jolie  Speaks  Out
About Love Brad Pitt

Can’t get enough
Brad Pitt and Angelina Jolie?  Well, that may not be an issue
for long.  After talk of getting married in the near future,
Jolie recently opened up to People about her relationship with
Pitt and their kids.  “I love being with Brad,” she revealed
in a statement.  “I’m very lucky with [him].  He is a real
gentleman, but he is also a real man’s man.”  Their six
children play a significant role in their relationship, and
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the couple includes them whenever possible.  However, they do
play up the balancing act in some ways, as Jolie explains
their alone time is important as well.  “It’s special time for
daddy when mom works for a few months,” says the actress and
UN Goodwill Ambassador.  “And Brad is such a great dad.  When
I’m working, he’s putting in the extra dad time, and that’s
special for their relationship, too.”

How does your relationship grow after you have kids?

Cupid’s Advice:

Children are supposed to bring joy to your life, but really
they can either solidify or destroy a relationship.  Cupid has
some way your relationship can grow after having kids:

1. Quality time: You’re working more closely together now and
are taking turns with the children.  This can help enhance
communication, and it’s something you handle as a team.  Also,
those times you do get to relax, it’s nice to have your
partner there to cuddle.

2. Support system: Both of you will be stressed out at first,
especially  if  it’s  your  first  child.   A  baby  is  a  big
adjustment, and you both need to make sacrifices.  Vent to
each  other  and  reassure  your  partner  that  you’re  in  this
together.

3. Family matters: After marriage, this is a tremendous factor
in your relationship. Not only are you spending the rest of
your life together, but now you’re raising a family. Do what
Brad and Angelina do-include the kids whenever possible, but
admire and take advantage of the alone time you guys get.

How did kids change your relationship?  Share your experiences
below.


